
From: brice gordon <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 6:34 PM
To: J
Cc: michael glidden; Rich Kahn; Kyle reavis; LSJ GSJ
Subject: Re:

Zorro Road Solution?

Have voiced concerns regarding new section of pavement Gilbert will be reviewing new section of road either Tomorrow or Friday.

I have asked again for the proposed solution, I would hold off on payment until that is forwarded or review by Owner.
I hope to have solution by next week

Jeffers

Kyle has forwarded numbers to Rich, outlining cost to self perform.

Mikes Cottage Extension

Kyle will reconfirm with JPK, their schedule for build once cistern is finished, he will advise by tomorrow afternoon.
Please note: Completion of Cistern on hold due to availability of concrete, Kyle will advise tomorrow.

Cabana's

Believe Kyle has forwarded Schedule.

<=r>

Master Bath

On Tue, Nov 13, 2018 at 8:49 PM J <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:
</=iv>

zorro road solution? A0 jeffers ? lsj. ? it seems we are wayyyy behind , cabanas? mikes cottage. no way can they build a bedroom in 4 weeks. . how are we doing on generators gsj lsj? did we call wapa for switch change?

--

Please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited

and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <<mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com>> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. Copyright -all rights reserved

--

Brice Gordon
The Saint James Group
USVI

Ph: (340) 201 9533